
 

 

CLASS ROOM RULES 

               2024-2025 
 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 

We want to take this opportunity to welcome your child to our class and to briefly explain the 

class rules that will help to make this year a safe, successful and enjoyable learning experience 

for everyone. 

OUR RULES: 

The following is a list of the class rules that every student will be expected to follow. 

1. Listen and follow directions 

2. Participate in group and individual lessons 

3. Work and play quietly so that other children will not be disturbed 

4. Take care of all materials and put things away when you are finished with them 

5. Stay in your own space, keep hands, feet, objects, etc. to yourself 

6. Be kind, do not fight, call names, or hurt other children’s feelings. 

 

If A Student Breaks a Rule: 

Every effort will be made to handle classroom discipline in a positive manner.  Polite warnings 

and reminders will be given when appropriate, however, if a child does not respond and 

continues to violate a rule, the following steps will be taken. 

1st offense: a brief “time-out” 

2nd offense: loss of an activity or play period 

3rd offense: Conversation with teacher in the Hallway 

4th offense: a phone call or note home 

5th offense: out of school suspension (1 day)   

 

We are looking forward to working with you and your child this year.  Through our mutual efforts 

this should be a period of great excitement and learning.  Please sign and return with enrollment 

forms. 

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call, stop by, or send a note.  

  

________________________________________    _________________ 

Parent and /or Guardian       


